



Family Care in the time of Coronavirus COVID-19 updates

10 January 2022

COVID-19 vaccination at home

Reproduced from an online Victorian Government fact sheet published at: https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/vaccination-home

You can get a COVID-19 vaccination at home for your first or second dose.

YOU CAN GET YOUR COVID-19 VACCINATION AT HOME

An at-home appointment means a healthcare professional (such as a doctor or nurse) visits your home to give you a COVID-19 vaccine.

You can get a COVID-19 vaccination at home for your first or second dose. This service is currently not available for third doses.

Depending on wait times, it may take a little longer for you to get vaccinated via this service compared to attending a vaccination clinic, general practice or pharmacy. To book an at-home appointment, call the COVID-19 hotline on **1800 675 398**. For an interpreter, press 0.

People with special requirements or a disability (and their carers) are encouraged to contact a Disability Liaison Officer (DLO) who can help with their booking. You can contact a DLO by:

- completing the Request for Disability Liaison Officer support online form here: https://forms.office.com/ pages/responsepage.aspx?id=H2DgwKwPnESciKE ExOufKHqFVz-ZINNMsVpe1OhQHXRUNjMwOFJCQ kEoTlZIVFBYQVVWWVhXVlJGSy4u
- · emailing DLOcoordinator@dhhs.vic.gov.au.

Learn more about vaccine information for people with a disability or special requirements, including information about DLOs here https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/vaccination-information-people-disability



HOW COVID-19 VACCINES ARE DELIVERED AT HOME

The process for getting your vaccine at home will take about 45 minutes.

You need to complete a consent form here https://www.health.gov.au/resources/publications/covid-19-vaccination-eligibility-declaration-form before you receive your vaccine. You can complete the consent form before your appointment. At your appointment, give the form to the healthcare professional providing your vaccine. The healthcare professional can also help you complete the form.

Once you have consented, you will be given your COVID-19 vaccine.

The healthcare professional will then monitor you for at least 15 minutes after your vaccine to make sure you are feeling okay. View more information about COVID-19 vaccines here: https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/about-covid-19-vaccines



